
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     January 12, 2006 
 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
 We are submitting for your consideration the attached title-only resolution 
authorizing the appropriate City officials to enter into a professional service contract for 
the design of the Erie Street Plaza.  Please have this file introduced at the January 18, 
2006, Common Council meeting. 
 
 If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at extension 3301.  
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     Jeffrey J. Mantes 
     Commissioner of Public Works 
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c: Alderman Robert Bauman (w attach.) 
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